QUI/lfliQQ INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION

TOWER BUILDING + 1700 BROADWAY « DENVER 2, COLORADO + AComa 2-3001

November 14, 1962

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr., Emery C. Arnold RE: #10 Sunico-Davis
SE/L Section 10 - 25N - ZW
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

In reply to your letter dated November 8, 1962, please
be informed that Mr., E. L. Fundingsland has request that this
location be carried as the #10 Sunico-Davis. Will you please
change your records accordingly:

Very tru]y yours,

SUNRISE INTERNATIOM.CORPOWATION
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Richard’S. Hunt, Agent for
Mr. E. L. Fundingsland
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